WHEELING WHEELMEN BICYCLE CLUB P.O. BOX Wheeling, Illinois 60090

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 1975

President: John Quinn 541-8696 Treasurer: Gene Pilch 541-3191

Vice President: Ed Bennett 299-3829 Secretary: Judy Quinn

The meeting this month will <u>not</u> be at the usual place. It will be at the Wheeling Park District Administration Building, 222 South Wolf Road on Wednesday, December 3, 1975, at 8:00 p.m.

We Want your ideas and opinions for the activities of the Wheeling Wheelmen. Included is a questionaire for you to fill out and bring to the December meeting or mail to John Quinn.

The December meeting will be our planning meeting. We will be discussing all the activities, rides, and goals for the Wheeling Wheelmen in 1976. Be prepared to discuss such things as rides, national rides, the century, Bike-a-thon, meeting programs, LAW, and other activities. You will be given the opportunity to volunteer for the committees for next year. Tenatively there will be a program committee, ride committee, and a constitution committee. Volunteer quickly while there is still room.

RIDES

Sunday, December 7, LAKE ZURICH FOR LUNCH

place- Kildeer School, Long Grove
time- 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
length- 25 kms.
misc.- Ed Bennett 299-3829, Gene Pilch 541-3191, John Quinn 541-8696

Chicago Council Activities

Thursday, January 1, 1976, ICICLE BICYCLE RIDE place- the Lion House at Lincoln Park time- 10:00 a.m.
misc.- Hike or bike depending on weather

Friday, December 12, CHICAGO COUNCIL CHRISTMAS PARTY

place- Neighborhood Boys Club, 2500 Irving Park Road, Chicago
time- 8:00 p.m.

misc.- \$2.00 grab and swap

We have some exciting meetings planned for early next year. In January Dick Spirek will speak to us about "What to do when the snow gets too deep". In February we are planning an auction. Start now setting aside all those bicycles, bicycle components, junk, and trophies that are gathering dust in the basement for the auction.